Taking part entitles you to 
receive a free soft drink from
the Bulls Head



ROSLISTON PARISH COUNCIL
Invites you to take part in our next Community Litter Pick which will be held on Wednesday 19th July 2023.
To take part, just turn up at the car park of the Bulls Head at 6pm where you will be provided with a hi-vis jacket and litter stick 
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